
We would like to invite you to our upcoming Open
Afternoon on October 4th, from 2.30pm. This event will
give you the opportunity for you to meet your child's
class teacher, find out more about the curriculum, and
gain insight into the exciting activities and events lined
up for the year ahead.

Parents of Year R pupils are invited to a phonics
workshop in the hall at the same time.
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This Week

Friday 4th October - Open Afternoon / Phonics Workshop: 14:30 on
Tuesday 15th - Thursday 17th October - Parent Consultation Evenings: 15:30 -

Monday 28th October - Friday 1st November - Half Term Holidays (School closed)
Wednesday 13th November - Years 1 - 6 to Cineworld!: 09:10 - 12:00
December 18th - Christmas activity day (dinner, carols, Year R Christmas celebration)

Friday 20th December: Last day of the Autumn Term
Monday 6th January 2025 - First Day of Spring Term

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

This week in Year 6 we have been learning how to master the game
of squash in PE, have discovered the amazing history of the ancient
Maya people and created our own classification keys in science to
help identify the different tress in our local environment. 
 
“I really liked practising our volleys against the net in squash – it was
hard, but fun!”- Sofia
 
“The part I most enjoyed when Paul Ullson visited was the
opportunity to learn about Mayan alphabet and writing our own
Mayan names” – Valentina
 

This week the signage has been fitted
on the front of the new school
building. You can see how lovely this
looks in the photo below. 

We will have further updates
concerning the timeline and other
arrangements after our next meeting
with WSCC at the end of October. 

Parking (Norwich Road)
We have had several reports of people parking
inconsiderately over the past few days. It has been
highlighted to staff that people are often parking on the
yellow zig-zag lines and blocking crossing areas. 
The safety of everyone in our community is out top priority,
and we would insist again that people park in a safe and
suitable space. 


